Lisa M. Fallon

217 Richline Hill Road Stewartsville, NJ 08886

April 29, 2022

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and Members of the Board of Education:

Please accept this letter as my decision to retire from the High Bridge School District as of June 30, 2022.

I am grateful for all the wonderful people that have crossed my path as I pursued my career in special education. Thank you for your support and the opportunities that High Bridge has offered me.

I wish you, the staff, students, and parents all the best for a bright future.

With kind regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Lisa M. Fallon

Cc: Cindy Sharkey

Karyn Gove Robert Imhoff Erin Delgado

Benjamin Bolger

Colleen Poles